COVENTRY TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Special Meeting of January 14, 2017

The Coventry Township Board of Trustees met in special session on Saturday, January 14, 2017 at
11:30 a.m. in the Coventry Township ADA Room, 68 Portage Lakes Drive, Akron, Ohio to discuss

an amendment to the current policing contract.

Call to Order:

Edward Diebold called the meeting to order and asked Fiscal Officer, Robert Saffian to record the
following Trustees present: Edward Diebold, yes; Richard Kutuchief, yes; and Tom Seese, yes.
All Trustees were recorded present.

Policing Contract Amendment
170114-01 Richard Kutuchief made a motion to approve the contract amendment with

the Summit County Sheriff's Office. Edward Diebold seconded the motion. Roll call: Edward
Diebold, yes; Richard Kutuchief, yes; and Tom Seese, yes. Motion carried 3-0.

Motion to Adjourn the Meeting:

Tom Seese made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Richard Kutuchief seconded the motion.
Roll call: Edward Diebold, yes; Richard Kutuchief, yes; and Tom Seese, yes. Motion carried 3-0.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 11:42 a.m.
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